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2024 Invasive Species Spraying 

Invasive species within the road right-of-way and adjacent properties can pose significant 

health risks to highway workers, utility workers, emergency responders and anyone else 

utilizing the right-of-way. In the month of May, you may notice our crews spraying these 

areas to help control and eradicate Wild Parsnip and other harmful invasive weed species. 

Our staff has been trained and certified in applying EPA (Environmental Protection Agency) 

certified herbicides. These herbicides are plant specific and won’t hurt native plants. This 

means grasses, milkweed and other native plants will flourish helping our wildlife and 

pollinators. Our intent is to spray all county roads and STH 29. No town roads will be 

sprayed. The window of opportunity will be dictated by weather, but we anticipate three (3) 

weeks of spraying, starting May 6th.  

If you have any questions, please call our office at 715-743-3680.  

 

Herbicide formula to be used: 

Herbicide EPA REG # Active Ingredient Application 
Rate 

Plateau 241-365 Imazapic 4 oz/acre 

Terravue 62719-738 Aminopyralid-potassium 2.5 oz/acre 

MSO Exempt (Surfactant) 16 oz/acre 

Compadre 228-386 (Drift control) 3 oz/acre 
 


